
To: All CCEA Members Re Important Notice 

General Membership Meeting 

November 16, 2019 

8am-11am 

Alexis Park Resort 

Apollo Room  

375 E. Harmon Avenue 

Las Vegas 

Background: 
 Nevada deserves a permanent solution to public education funding, and the CCEA Executive Board has

decided to create a solution to permanently break the never-ending cycle of inadequate funding.  The

CCEA Executive Board has taken the following facts into consideration in making this decision:

o Public education in Nevada is still seriously underfunded;

o After the 2019 Legislative Session our schools were struggling to balance their budgets and

educators had to fight for salary increases and;

o The 2019 Nevada Legislative Session passed SB543; a law that reformed our state education

funding formula but it is a law that has not been funded; and as a result,

o Every year we will continue to struggle to find resources for our students and to ensure that

educators are adequately paid.

 CCEA’s Executive Board believes we must help lead on finding solutions going into the 2021 Nevada

Legislative Session. We need a plan to address two critical issues affecting educators and students:

adequate funding and reducing class sizes. Accordingly, per CCEA’s By-Laws, the Board has scheduled a

General Membership meeting so that members can make the decisions regarding this challenge.

Meeting Agenda: 
At the meeting CCEA’s Executive Board will make a proposal regarding the following: 

1. Does CCEA adopt a state wide campaign to raise state funding to adequate levels for our public schools

AND to address systematic issues like increasingly large class sizes?

2. This campaign will require additional resources that currently CCEA does not have and therefore, will

CCEA need to raise dues to fund the campaign and by how much?

The CCEA Executive Board 


